
                                         
                        

 
 
 
 

Mayor Dan Mathieson & Stratford City Council 
 

In co-operation with the 
 

Stratford Festival  
 

Are pleased to invite Municipal Staff, Elected Officials,  
their friends and families to join us for  

 

Civic Night 
Tuesday, June 12th, 2018 

“The Music Man” 
Festival Theatre  -  55 Queen Street, Stratford 

Performance:    8:00 p.m. 
 

 
 
 

  Please join us prior to the performance in the  
Paul D. Fleck Marquee for a Reception beginning at 6:30 pm  

 

For this performance, the Stratford Festival is offering 2 tickets for the price of one, however, tickets can 
be purchased individually at half price.  Tickets will sell out quickly for this performance, so please 
purchase your tickets early.  The Festival is also offering discounted tickets for youth 18 years of age and 
under, so please feel free to bring them along.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
Tickets can be purchased by contacting the Box Office at 1-800-567-1600 or on-line at 
www.stratfordfestival.ca and providing the Promotion Code “Civic Night”.  Additional information 
regarding this performance is available through the Stratford Festival’s website.    
 
If you should have any questions or require  additional information,  please do  not hesitate to contact 
Pat Shantz, Administrative Assistant to the Mayor, at 519-271-0250, ext. 236 or by email 
pshantz@stratford.ca.   We look forward to seeing you on June 12th!     
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